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Soehie King

From: clir ian chilvers

Sent: 16 January 2015 20:20
To: LDF

Subject: Selby district plan
Dear Sir,

Having read through the Plan Selby, | have great concerns about the District Council plans for the
development in Brayton. If all the allocated sites in the village are built, the council will be dumping
almost 4,000 properties in the area which will more than double the size of the village.

It has to be remembered Brayton is a village, with very limited facilities. There is just one small play area
and even that is not in the best condition.

Minor road in that area were designed for coach and horses — yet to day have to deal with cars, vans and
even HGV's — yet no one is prepared to help the parish council improve these roads.

Traffic on the A 19 speeds through the village despite a 30 mph restriction and the road outside the village
CoE primary school are choked with traffic during term time with children’s lives being put at risk.

«f development is to go ahead —then the heart Brayton will be ripped out and vast sums of money will
have to spend upgrading roads and village school which is oversubscribed some of whom are taught in
portable classrooms. Brayton Barff pre-dates the Ice Age and must be preserved for generation to come,
possibly with a Countryside Walk lined with trees in fields at its base. Conservation of the Selby Canal
must also stretch from Burn right through to Selby.

Clir lan Chilvers

cllr ian chilvers



